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PRESIDENT......

Sonny Thompson
                       

Dear Friends,

As president of the Cincinnati Ohio Unit this
article will be my last president’s corner! It has been my
pleasure to serve the unit this past year and I “THANKS” 
to all of the “MEMBERSHIP” for their support and
friendship for another “GREAT YEAR”!! The unit is in
good hands again with Bill Grawe as your next
president!! 

Special Thanks to my St Patrick’s Day hosts:
Mark Kennedy & Darren Baker, Soup Rally hosts: Al &
JoAnn Fluegeman, Summer Rally hosts: Bev & Bob
Drake, Turkey Rally hosts: Bill & Joyce Grawe and
Harvest Brunch host: John Sherron. 

I would also like to give a special “THANK
YOU” to John & Karen Turner for all of their hard work
on the Unit Merit Award paperwork the past two years.
We received “SUPERIOR” in 2013 and only time will
tell if we receive an award for 2014!!

Please remember our annual Christmas Party on
December 7 at 12:30pm at the Manor House Restaurant
in Springdale, Ohio. This years dinner will be at no cost
to unit members, associate members & news letter
subscribers! Please call me @ 937-545-1782 or 8356 or
email me @ wbcci26632@sbcglobal.net if you plan on
attending so that Mary Lou & I can finish making
plans for the party!!

Mary Lou & I wish all our Airstream Friends a  “VERY
MERRY CHRISTMAS & A HEALTHY 2015”.
.

*****************

THE TO THE CINCINNATI UNIT CHRISTMAS PARTY -

DECEMBER 7, is at the Manor House, 12:30PM, Rt. 4,

South of Kemper Rd.  Turn at the traffic light.  Rt. 4 is exit

# 41 off I 275.  Or, if coming up I 75, exit at Sharon Road,

turn West on Sharon, turn North on Route 4.  Then turn

right at the first traffic light.

Please call or e-mail us so we can let the

resturarant know the count by December 3.  See you

there, Sonny & Mary Lou

*****************

If you have changes to your directory information,

please e-mail me ASAP at wgrawesr@hotmail.com.

Thanks, Bill Grawe
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